Pauly Jail Recommendation Letter
January 6, 2021

Clay Bax

McCarthy Building Companies
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this recommendation letter regarding the work that Pauly Jail put in place with Eric
Keller running their scope of work in the field. This project was an expansion/renovation of the
St. Charles County Detention Center. This is my first time working with Pauly Jail and I found
them to be very easy to work with. Through all the struggles with current shipping, they did
whatever it took to knock it out of the park. There were several occasions where shipping was
not meeting dates, so they would drive across the Midwest to hand deliver material. I would
highly recommend Pauly Jail on another project with Eric Keller running the field work.

If you would like any other additional information, please feel free to reach out to me at
CBax@McCarthy.com.

Yours Truly,

Uy B

Clay Bax



